
    
We have been practicing our songs 

for Christmas this week and are 

doing a fantastic job!  Please 

continue to help us learn the words 

at home. We have been playing 

outside in the rain so keep 

remembering to bring our wellies. 

 

 

 Please do not let any children play on outdoor equipment. This for safety reasons. 

 Please ensure children don’t bring their own toys to nursery. If these get lost or broken it can be very 

distressing for the child. 

 Please make sure that your children are picked up on time at the end of the session. AM children 

MUST be collected by 11.15am and the PM children by 4.15pm. 

 If your child requires breakfast in the morning please encourage them to come as soon as they arrive 

at nursery. Breakfast is served until 8.40am. Snack will be served short time later at 9.30am. 

 
 

 

Mrs Ness runs a Peep group for Nursery 

children on a Wednesday afternoon. Peep 

groups are for parents/carers and their 

children, and aim to support families with 

their children’s early learning in an 

enjoyable way. Please come along to 

PUSCPS on Wednesdays from 12.30 – 1.30. 

First there is an informal chat for parents 

then activities with your children.

 

 

 

Sing along 

Please join us at our nursery sing along on Thursday 13th December -  AM 10.40 – 11.10   PM 2.40 – 3.10 

If your child has a Nativity or Christmas costume please let them wear them to nursery on the day of the sing 

along. 

Nursery Christmas Party 

This will be held on Monday the 17th December. All children will attend the party in the morning. Children can 

be dropped off for breakfast from 8.10 on this morning. The party will be held from 9 o’clock and finish at 

11.15. Parents are invited to come along at 10.40 to see their children getting a present from Santa. Please 

note there will be no PM nursery on this day. If you are coming for the party at 9 o’clock please enter by the 

school front door. 

 

 

 


